
Environmental improvements across the
West End

I am pleased to advise that, at last night’s City Council Neighbourhood
Services Committee, various environmental improvements across the city were
approved.

In the West End, these will include improvements at Riverside Nature Park,
along Riverside Drive and at Seabraes.

Further detail is given in the plans below :
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